
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

Date:  December 27, 2020 

 

To:  TLRC Residents, Family Members and Employees 

 

From:  R Kevin McFeely, President & CEO 

 

Re:  Today’s COVID-19 Case Update  

 

Today we received notice that two new Health Center residents have tested positive 

for COVID and two (2) Health Center employees have tested positive for COVID.    

 

As of today, we have forty-seven (47) Health Center residents currently positive for 

COVID. Twelve (12) Health Center residents have fully recovered from COVID 

after previously being diagnosed. Eight (8) of our Health Center employees are 

currently positive for COVID and twenty-six (26) have fully recovered after 

previously testing positive. 

 

We still have one (1) Assisted Living employee positive for COVID and remains off 

work as are the Health Center employees. Visitations remain suspended on the 

TLRC campus and we will continue to do weekly testing on residents and employees 

until there are no new COVID cases for two weeks in a row. 

 

Do not hesitate to reach out to us if you need any additional information or have any 

questions.   

 

Thank you. 

 


